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WHAT HAVE WE BEEN DOING...

What a sunny month of May we've had! Across the nursery, we have loved
spending so much time outdoors, enjoying the sunshine and bringing lots of
our indoor activities out into the garden.

In the Little Lambs room, the children have been exploring a variety of
sensory and heuristic play. A brand-new black and white area has been
introduced in both the main room and the sensory room. These areas are
especially helpful for supporting each child’s concentration and attention span. £
We've filled them with soft cushions, sensory books, soft toys, puzzles, and . ¢ b
blocks —and the children have really enjoyed the calm and engaging space.
Over in the Ducklings room, many of our children have started their toilet
training journeys, which has made for a very exciting and important month.

We've been talking lots about self-care and hygiene, including why sun cream 7
is important, how to wash our hands properly, and remembering to brush our
teeth. One of the highlights of the month was our spa day! The children have
also spent plenty of time outdoors focusing on physical development — from
weeding the flower beds and creating obstacle courses to going on bug hunts
and splashing in water play.

In Farmers, many of the children are preparing for their next big step — starting
school in September! We've been focusing on school readiness by encourag-
ing independence and helping children learn how to manage their emotions.
Wed like to say a huge thank you to everyone who attended our parent
workshops and pre-school parents evening. We're so grateful for your
involvement and support. Over the coming weeks, we'll continue helping each
child prepare for school and are always happy to answer any questions you
may have about this important transition.

WHAT ARE WE DOING NEXT....

We're beginning to refresh our garden ready for the summer months. The
children will be helping to plant new flowers, herbs, and small vegetable
plants, which we hope to use to create some lovely snack-time treats together.
In Little Lambs, we'll also be enhancing our role play area to offer even more
opportunities for imaginative play. If you have any old items at home that you
no longer need — such as small pots and pans, wooden spoons, colanders,
non-working phones or silver spoons —we’d love to put them to good use.
Thank you as always for your continued support!

Dates for the Diary:

MON 2ND- FRI 6TH JUNE - CHILD SAFETY WEEK
SAT 7TH - SUN 15TH JUNE - GREAT EIG GREEN WEEK
THURS 12TH JUNE - PARENTS EVENING - 6PM-8PM
WED 18TH JUNE - INTERNATIONAL PICNIC DAY
(BRING YOUR FAVOURITE TEDDY)

MON 23RD - SUN 29TH - INSECT WEEK
MON 9TH/TUES 10TH JULY - GRADUATION DAY - 2PM
WED 16TH JULY - LEAVER’S PARTY

Our Contact Details are as follows:-

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help



